
Dear ·~~ !Y)Cc~.ord Aro.J;6 ( 
We are writing to express our profound gratitude for your 

generous sponsorship of the 2023 Dorchester Fair. Your support 

was instrumental in making this year's fair a resounding success, 

and we want to convey our heartfelt appreciation for your 

contribution. 

As we celebrated our 168th fair, we couldn't help but reflect on 

the remarkable longevity and dedication displayed by . our 

volunteers, and your sponsorship proved to be an invaluable 

cornerstone in ensuring that this cherished tradition continues to 

thrive in the years to come. 

The financial support needed to run · events like the midway, 

children's entertainment, and the bands is substantial, and we are 

truly thankful for the generous contributions and gifts in kind that 

have been provided. The draws this year were nothing short of 

spectacular, the raffle enjoyed immense success, and the prizes for 

the culinary arts competition added a level of excitement for the 

many winners. 

Your dedication and commitment to our community in preserving 

our cherished traditions are truly commendable. We take immense 

pride in having your esteemed company as a sponsor and eagerly 

anticipate the opportunity to collaborate more in the future, as we 

endeavor to establish a lasting partnership that benefits all of us. 

Warm regards, 

From the Executive, Directors, Associate Directors, and Members 

of the North Dorchester Agricultural Society 

C> Gartner Studios 




